
County of Santa Barbara

Legislation Text

105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING PUBLIC PARTICIPATION

Based on guidance from the California Department of Public Health and the California Governor's Stay at Home
Executive Order N-33-20 issued on March 19, 2020 to protect the health and well-being of all Californians and to
establish consistency across the state in order to slow the spread of COVID-19, the Santa Barbara County Board of
Supervisors meetings will no longer provide in-person participation.

The following alternative methods of participation are available to the public:

1. You may observe the live stream of the Board of Supervisors meetings in the following ways:

- Televised in English and Spanish (SAP channel via Comcast and Cox) on local cable channel 20;

- Online at: <http://www.countyofsb.org/ceo/csbtv/livestream.sbc>; and

- YouTube at: <https://www.youtube.com/user/CSBTV20>

2. If you wish to make a general public comment or to comment on a specific agenda item, the following methods are
available:

- Distribution to the Board of Supervisors - Submit your comment via email prior to 5 p.m. on the day prior to the
Board meeting. Please submit your comment to the Clerk of the Board at: sbcob@countyofsb.org
<mailto:sbcob@countyofsb.org>. Your comment will be placed into the record and distributed appropriately.

- By ZOOM Webinar - Individuals wishing to provide public comment during the Board of Supervisors meeting can do
so via ZOOM webinar by clicking the below link to register in advance.

Register in advance for this meeting:
<https://countyofsb.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_nqz3C8q-S0it1T0F4JDBYQ>

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.

Please DO NOT call or join until the item you want to speak on is being discussed.

1. Once the Chair has announced the item you want to comment on, please join the meeting with the information
provided in the registration confirmation email.

2. You will be placed on mute until it is your turn to speak. You will be able to hear the Board meeting live after calling
in, so you can turn off your TV or the webstream.

3. The Clerk will call you by name or the last four digits of your phone number. When removed from mute, you will hear
a notification that your line has been unmuted. If you are using a touchtone phone, you may need to press *6 to
unmute yourself.

4. After you are unmuted, please state your name before beginning your comments. Each person may address the Board
for up to three minutes at the discretion of the Chair.

5. When your time is up or you have concluded your comments, please hang up.

If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk of the Board's Office at (805) 568-2240.
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